
LONG ISLAND DX ASSOCIATION MEETING
JULY 15, 2025

The meeting was held via ZOOM which members continue to prefer. Our meetings in 
this format are informal and conversational.

All those who share our interest in the Amateur Radio specialty of DXing are invited. 
Non-member visitors should contact a member if they would like to have the ZOOM 
link.

Present at the meeting were: John, W2GW, President of the LIDXA;  Louise, K2MAU; 
Jack, NU2Q;  Frank, W2FDM; Bob, W2OSR;  Richie, K2KNB, President of LIMARC; 
Richie, KB2ZPB; Steve, N2AJ; Adrian, KO8SCA;  Dr. Dave, KA2HTV; Karen, 
W2ABK;  Jerry, WB2ZEX,  Art, N2KA; Steve, KD2BS; Lou, WO2C; Allen,N2KW.       

The meeting started at 8 PM. 

Steve, N2AJ, started the meeting by describing some neighborhood antenna issues he was
experiencing. He has not worked much DX recently. In addition, his 6 meter antenna is 
still broken. He recently met with Otis, NP4G. Otis is the president of INDEXA. He was 
briefly passing through the area. 

Adrian, KO8SCA, spoke about how he was very busy at work because of the flooding in 
parts of New York City. Adrian worked the ARRL CW DX Contest as CR2DX. He 
finished in 2nd place in Europe and in 5th place in the world standings. He qualifies as a 
participant in WRTC next  year.

Steve, KD2BS, is leaving for Maryland. He is taking radios and antennas.

Jerry, WB2ZEX, has received 9 more DXCC confirmations. 

Art, N2KA, reported that he now has a new tower. His hope is that he can start to work 
on it soon.

Frank, W2FDM, spoke of his totals of states and countries.



Dr. Dave, KA2HTV,  described his 6 meter activity. He contacted European stations in 
Croatia, Greece and Great Britain. He is also starting to work with one of the Remote 
Ham Radio antennas to make earth-moon-earth contacts.

Bob, W2OSR, was on 6 meters today using a new antenna. There was an opening into 
Puerto Rico and the Dominican Republic.

Lou, WO2C, has made contact with 8,317 parks. He made mention that GSBARC 
supported the recently held Maggie Fisher Swim.

Richie, KB2ZPB, along with Radio Central, took part in the recent Tesla science event. 
Richie deserves congratulations for achieving 8 band DXCC!!! The additional bands 
included 30, 17 and 12 meters.

John, W2GW, said that the next LIDXA meeting will be on August 19th at 8 PM using 
the ZOOM format.

Respectfully submitted,

Jack Phelan, NU2Q
Secretary


